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From: Katsanevas, Anthony [Anthony.Katsanevas@tarongenergy.com.aul]
Sent:  Wednesday, 29 November 2006 5:58 PM

To: Submissions

Cc: Katsanevas, Anthony

Subject: Request for a Hearing - Reallocation Rule Change

This email is to be read subject to the email disclaimer located at www.tarongenergy.com.au

Tarong Energy requests a hearing on the AEMC's draft determination and rule on Reallocations under the
National Electricity Rules.

Fur further information please contact me.

Anthony Katsanevas

Legal & Regulatory Manager
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